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7th of June 2024 
We are all created unique and special.  

He made us all perfect having our own uniqueness.  
1 Peter 4:10-11 “God has given each of you a gift from his great variety of spiritual gifts. Use them well to serve one another.”  

 

Dear Parents,  

It has been a really busy week back at school and the children have enjoyed seeing their friends and engaging 
with new projects. The winning class from ‘walk to school week’ was Year 3 so a massive well-done to them. I 
have also noticed that many families have been keeping up their active travel to school which is fantastic… we 
may need to invest in some more scooter pegs! This weekend we have a team in school to start installing our 
new climbing equipment so I hope that by next week I’ll have some pictures to share with you! 

Wishing you a lovely weekend,  Emma Stanford-Smith (Headteacher) 
 

LEARNING SNAPSHOT 
 

Year 1  have enjoyed their new story ‘Diary of a Killer Cat.’ The children have been learning about the features of a diary 

entry and have been discussing the characters in the story. In PE, the children enjoyed an Athletics lesson from Coach 

Katie. They have been learning about the difference between jogging, running and sprinting. In Maths the children are 

learning their numbers from 50-100 and have been partitioning these numbers and putting them on a numberline.   

Ask me: What is the character of Tuffy like? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It has been lovely to welcome Year 2 back this week. In maths, we have started our new topic of ‘Statistics’ and we have 

been focussing on tallies and tally charts. In literacy, we have been reading a modern version of ‘Rapunzel’ and making 

predictions and producing setting descriptions. In history, we have started learning about Queen Elizabeth I.  

Ask me:  What is a mechanism? 

 

 

 

 



Year 3 were thrilled to resume school this half-term! In English, we wrote a persuasive letter to a character from 
our class novel ‘The Great Kapok Tree’. As young mathematicians, we continued our unit on ‘Time’ 
understanding of when to use different units of time and draw upon the different strategies to solve each 
problem. Year 3 have been incredibly respectful and mature as we have started our Jigsaw unit on ‘Changing 
Me’, exploring how there are lots of changes of the human body as we grow up.  

Ask me: What was your favourite activity this week?How was the invasion of Scotland similar to or different from 
what happened in England and Wales?  

In Year 4 this week the children completed their ‘Changing Me’ topic, asking sensible questions and sharing their thoughts 
and ideas.  I was incredibly impressed with the behaviour of all the Year 4 children during these sessions. In PE the children 
had their ‘Healthy Me’ session with the Sports Partnership as well as a baseball lesson.  With the Government timestables 
check coming up, the children have been working hard to improve their timetables speed and accuracy.  In other Maths 
lessons, the children have been learning about angles and shape.  

Ask me: What is a polygon?  

 Reception have had a very busy week starting their new project On the Beach! We started this week by creating a 
makeshift beach on the playground where the children the got to splash around in the ‘sea’, bury their feet and dig for 
shells. We talked about the various things yu could do at the beach and the children were keen to share their own 
experiences at beaches. We have been thinking hard about keeping our beaches clean to help the wildlife that lives there. 
We also had the opportunity to take part in the Reception Multi Skills Festival where the children were able to particplate 
in different games throughout the morning. They worked hard in their teams and showed real determination!  

Ask me: why is it important to keep our beaches clean? 



CELEBRATION 
      The results of this week’s celebration awards 

ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 
 
   

Reception: Gloria & Nihal 

Year 1:  Fraser 

Year 2:   Milan & Maja 

Year 3:   Zainab & Edward  

Year 4:   Gabriel & Aaron 

PUPIL OF THE WEEK 
 
 

Reception: Sia 

Year 1:   Rosin and Skyla  

Year 2:   Thomas 

Year 3:   Henry F 

Year 4:   Talulla 

A huge well done to all of these children.  
We are really proud of you. 

FORTHCOMING DATES  

 
Sparkly Green 

 

 

25th June Class Photos (AM) 

26th June 
Family lunch and Sports day (PM)– 

More Info To Follow 

12th July 
Express Event– Reception to Year 3 

8.50am 

17th July 
Year 4 Leavers Dinner— More info to 

follow 

19th July 

Year 4 Leavers Assembly and               

Picnic– Info To Follow 

Last Day Of Term 1.10 Finish  

FUN RUN RESULTS 

Thank you to everyone who raised money 

for this event - we raised an incredible 

£1,315  
 

We are excited to announce that the 

House that raised the most money is 

RED HOUSE 
Red House have won a mufti-day on  

Friday 14th June 

Don’t forget to book your lunches in         

advance on School Money.  

Even if your child has packed lunch… 

this still needs to be selected on the 

School Money system so we know . 






